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Public Service Announcement 
 

On Saturday, April 7, 2012 between 9:30am and 12:30pm, the Snohomish 
County Sheriff’s Office will be participating in a “Drive It Home” presentation 

at Woodinville High School.  This program focuses on collision education 
and awareness for young adults.  The presentation is being co-sponsored 
by several law enforcement agencies, to include the Snohomish County 

Sheriff’s Office, King County Sheriff’s Office, and Bothell Police 
Department.  Woodinville High School is located at 19819 136th Ave NE, 

Woodinville, WA.   
 

Attached is a flyer for the event, along with contact names and telephone 
numbers.        

 
 
 
 

## 

 



Present 

A Collision Education Awareness Class 
All drivers, new and experienced, will find this program valuable.   

No small children, please– graphic content and discussion 

Saturday, April 7th 
Refreshments at 8:30am 

9:00am-12:30pm 
at 

Woodinville H.S. 
19819 136 Ave NE 

 Crashed Vehicle Exhibits 

 Occupant  Safety & Restraints 

 Driver’s Education Schools 

 Review of Area collisions 

 Staged Pedestrian Collision 

 Vehicle Insurance Information      

Free Raffle for Prizes!! 

Questions:  Deputy Heather Volpe at (425)877-2279 or heather.volpe@kingcounty.gov 
         Officer Steve Kerzman at ( 425)487-5143 or steve.kerzman@ci.bothell.wa.us  
         Deputy Mark Childers at (425)398-8900 or mark.childers@kingcounty.gov  
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